
Year 1 Spellings WB. 25.2.25 

 

This week, the children won’t be sent home with a list of 

spellings to practise. We will have a number of spelling tests 

with the Common Exception Words for Year 1. This is a list of 

words that the children should be able to read and spell by the 

end of Year 1. We have been learning to spell these words in 

Phonics and English lessons, and the children have toolkits on 

their tables to help them with spelling these words. Some of 

these words can be segmented and blended, such as h-i-s… his. 

Others have to be learned by heart as they don’t follow the 

usual spelling rules i.e. were. You may choose to practise some 

of these trickier words if you wish, but these tests are to assess 

what the children have retained so far. Spelling tests with these 

words will commence on 25.2.25 and will continue throughout 

the coming weeks. 

 


